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Natoaganeg School 
11 Riverview Road East 

Eel Ground N.B. 
E1V-4G1 

Helen Bernard-Ward, Principal 
 Phone (506) 627-4615 

                                                                                                                           Fax (506) 627-4621 

March 2018

March 16th

Whats happening?

To celebrate 100ths day we want our 
students to have some fun and dress up!

You can create a shirt that displays 100 
items or dress up like you’re 100 years old!

There will be activities happening in the 
morning for the students to participate in 

and have some fun!

100 days smarter!!!!!

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome back! We hope everyone enjoyed their 
March Break.

Winter Carnival was held last week. There were 
various activities, theme days, and competitions held 
over the entire week. 

Anti Bullying Day was a great success and everyone 
wore a pink t-shirt to show support for this worthy 
cause

Siwkewiku’s

The Book Fair is scheduled for March 26th - April 2. Our last 
book fair was a huge success. Let’s make this one even 
better!. 

More information will be available soon.



 

�2

Goody Cart:

A reminder that we will be selling healthy items in the goody cart once 
again this year. Also there is no borrowing. Goody Cart prices are $1 
for a food item and $0.50 for a chocolate milk.
The Home and School Association will be selling bags of popcorn on 
Fridays for $1.

At Natoaganeg School we live by the Healthy 
Bodies, Healthy Minds, Healthy Spirits 
philosophy and we do our best to impart this 

message to the students. One way we do this is 
by providing the children with a healthy and 

nutritious breakfast and lunch each day.
Children should come prepared with a healthy 
snack that is low in sugar and sodium. Some 

examples of an appropriate snack are:
applesauce, fruits, veggies, cereal bar, granola, 

yogurt, cheese, milk (white or 
chocolate),crackers.      

PATHS IN OUR SCHOOL

All feelings are OK!  It is what we do with those feelings that can be good or bad.  Uncomfortable 
feelings like sad, mad, frustrated, disappointed, scared are things that we sometimes feel.  The 
important thing is to help our students choose positive ways to express or show their feelings.  

Positive ways to express uncomfortable feelings might be to talk to someone, take deep breaths to 
calm down, take a break from the situation, ask for help…  In our PATHS lessons and throughout the 
day, we talk about how to handle uncomfortable feelings by using the control signals poster.  Ask your 

child to show you the three steps of Red, Yellow and Green!

The grade 6 - 8 students at Natoaganeg 
school have been participating in a program 
called Young Entrepreneurs. With this 
program, they create their own businesses and 
sell their own products. They will be selling 
these products at the Young Entrepreneur Fair, 
which will be taking place on Thursday, March 
15th, from 1:00 - 4:00pm at the Band Hall.
The grades K4 - 2 will be heading over to the 
fair from 
1:00 - 1:45, and the grades 3 - 5 will be going to 
the fair from 1:45 - 2:30. Feel free to meet your 
child at the fair, or send a few dollars with your 
child so they can support the Young 
Entrepreneurs.
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CIVIC CENTRE SKATING

Friday, March 23

Congratulations to Natoaganeg Boys and Girls Basketball Teams

Boys Middle School 
playing undeafeted and bringing the boys middle school banner home for the second year in a row.  

Girls Middle School 

girls finished the season playing undefeated and bringing the girls middle school banner to our school.

Thank You to Parents /Guardians for the support and cheering on our teams. 

Friday March 23rd is a half day. Dismissal is 
at 11:45am.

Friday March 30th - Good Friday (all schools 
closed)

Monday April 2nd- Easter Monday (all 
schools closed)

Math 
homework 

help is 
available to 

students 
upon 

request. See 
Miss Manuel 
to schedule 

a convenient 
time.

Beading 
every 

Monday 
after 

school 
for 

grades 
4-8.

Jump Rope 
for Heart 

will be 
kick-

starting 
their 

initiative 
on March 

20th.   
K-4 

students 
will start 
at 1:00 
pm and 

the 
grades 5-8 
will start 

@ 1:30 pm 
in the 
gym. 
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In recognition of this month’s perfect attendance.
We would like to express THANK YOU to all parents for recognizing the 

importance of our attendance policy.
Congratulations to our perfect attendance draw winners for February:

Skylaa
Craig

Grade 6

Preston 

Kaido

Raven 

Mariah

Grade 7/8

Kaitlyn

Kohen

Nicole

Cameron

Mathyis

Students with perfect attendance 
for the month get their name put 

into a draw

K5

Russell

Brysen

Michael

Arabella

Logan

Grade 3/4

Nolan

Ian

Brooklyn

Elexis

Abigail

Grade 1/2

Kayden

Grayce

Skylaa

Samuel

Isabella

Sylas
Grade 4/5

Shayna

Blade

Gianna

Craig
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SUCCESSFUL NEWSLETTER DELIVERY BALLOT 

Sign below to indicate that your son/daughter has delivered to you this month’s newsletter. Have your child return this 
ballot to the ballot box located at the school office by Friday, March 23rd. At the end of the month a draw will be 

made for a gift certificate from all the ballots that are returned. 
February winner: Preston Francis 

______________________________      ________________________________                       ______________ 
           Parents Signature                              Childs name                                                         Class

Code of Conduct 

• Arrive on time and be prepared to learn. 
• Be polite to children and adults 
• Work hard to be successful 
• Respect our environment 

The Code of Conduct has shown improved student behaviour last school year and we are aspiring 
for our students to continue demonstrating their ability to show good character. This document 
will bring current school behaviours, policies and practices together with Policy 703 NB Student 
Code of Conduct. There is an increased emphasis on intervention, training, and consequences that 
are planned to help students learn how to behave rather than just punishment. There might be 
times when behaviour warrants detention or suspension. The school staff has practiced this 
philosophy and we have seen great success in the past school years. The emphasis is to create a 
culture of acceptable behaviour within the school. Students will be taught how to behave in a 
variety of situations including playground, lunch, hallways classroom and when a supply teacher is 
present. We believe that all students are capable of behaving well, so it is our job to equip them 
with the necessary skills to do so.

It is important that the school has the most up to date 
phone numbers for our students. If you have changed your 
phone number or the emergency contacts have changed, 

please notify the school of these changes.
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Natoaganeg School 
Mission Statement: 

Natoaganeg School strives

to have students prepared

 with necessary skills to 
become responsible and 

successful lifelong learners. 

To create a positive learning 
environment

 that will inspire ALL to believe in 
developing to their full potential.

MOTTO: When you Believe, 

                              You will Achieve!

!

Parents can now send funds for their childs goody cart via email transfer to 
natoaganegschool@outlook.com 

Put your childs name in the message portion and use the password snacks. 

Follow us:

 Twitter:  natoaganeg_school

Website: eelgroundschool.ca

Facebook page/group: Natoaganeg School and/or  Natoaganeg Home and School

Parents can call the district storm line 778-7669 (snow) if they are unsure about snow days.

mailto:natoaganegschool@outlook.com
mailto:natoaganegschool@outlook.com
http://eelgroundschool.ca
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